
I would like to make a one-off donation of     £                   
I have enclosed the following for raffle tickets   £                   
                                                                              Total  £                   
The reason for my gift:                                                                     

I enclose a cheque / please debit my card

Name on card:                                                                                  
Card Number

Start Date   /   Expiry Date             Security Number

Full name:                                                 

Address:                                                     
                                                                     

Signature:                                                  

Date: 

 

 Dear Supporter, 

Gift Aid is reclaimed by the charity from the tax you pay for the current tax year.
Your address is needed to identify you as a current UK tax payer. In order to Gift
Aid your donation you must tick the box opposite. I want to Gift aid my donation
and any donations I have made in the past 4 years to St Cuthbert’s Hospice. I am
a UK taxpayer and understand if I pay less Income Tax and / or Capital Gains Tax
than the amount of Gift Aid claimed on all my donations in that tax year it is my
responsibility to pay the difference. Please notify St Cuthbert’s Hospice if you
want to cancel this declaration, change your name or home address or no
longer pay sufficient tax on your income and or / Capital Gains.

Tick 
for 

Gift Aid

(please print)

Spring / Summer 2024

Make a regular gift

(delete as appropriate)

Donor Number:            

To become a regular giver and donate an amount of
your choosing each month, please visit our website
www.stcuthbertshospice.com, click the 'donate' button
at the top of the page and choose 'regular donation'.

Alternatively, you can call us on 0191 386 1170
(Mon-Fri 9am-5pm) to set this up over the telephone or
email us at hello@stcuthbertshospice.com 

Please turn over... 

We are unable to accept credit card payments 
for raffle tickets due to gambling regulations 

You may remember last year, through the cold winter months, we asked for your support with our
Power Up! Appeal. Our hope was to raise £100,000 to help with our increased running costs, due to
the rise in energy prices. We are delighted to let you know that, with your help, we have  
reached our fundraising target of £100,000! To have reached our goal is a true testament to the
love and support which you, our community, show us time and time again. Thank you!  Read more
about how you’ve helped us reach our total at www.stcuthbertshospice.com/power-up-appeal

As the nights get lighter and the first signs of Spring start to appear throughout our Hospice
gardens, you can’t help feel hopeful that brighter days are ahead of us. There is nothing better than
being able to have some fresh air, taking a pause in your day and gathering your thoughts in our
Hospice gardens. Our gardens really are a hidden sanctuary, filled with colourful flowers, greenery
and wildlife. If you’ve visited before you might have taken a look around our Victorian Greenhouse
and met some of our amazing Gardening Volunteers! In this edition of Insight Magazine, we’re
proud to share some gardening tops tips from our very own experts. We’re also inviting you to
experience our gardens for yourself at our National Garden Scheme Open Gardens Day on Sunday
28th July 2024. 



Behind every donation is a person, and behind every person, a story...
In this edition of Insight, we are proud to share the stories of Barbara and Barry, two people who
have chosen to support St Cuthbert’s Hospice by leaving a gift in their Will. For many years, Barbara
volunteered at Hospice fundraising events and was a friendly face who welcomed you into the
Hospice as a reception volunteer. Barry attended our Living Well Centre as a guest and is
remembered fondly by the staff who cared for him.        
                  
Every gift left to us in a Will is very special and personal. Behind these kind and generous gifts are
supporters, all who have their own story and many who have a special connection to St Cuthbert’s
Hospice. You can read more about Barbara and Barry’s stories on Page 3. 

This year, we are pleased to be working with a selection of local solicitors who have kindly                     
agreed to provide a free basic Will writing offer for our supporters. You will find more
information about our ‘Free Will Writing Offer’ in the leaflet enclosed. 

My details overleaf are correct:
(please update below if not)

Name:                                                              
Address:                                                          
Postcode:                                                        
Telephone:                                                     
Email:                                                               

Please send me Insight Magazine: (Tick Yes)   
     By post with raffle tickets 
     By post without raffle tickets
     By email to:  ____________________________________________________________

     I no longer wish to receive Post in the Future  

Would you like to hear from us? (Tick Yes) via Email       Phone      Text 

There are so many ways you can support the Hospice, be it donating your time to volunteer with us, choosing
to shop in our charity shops, fundraising for us or simply spreading the word about what we do. If you would
like to make a donation, please complete the form overleaf or visit www.stcuthbertshospice.com/donate.

St Cuthbert’s Hospice, Durham is registered by the Charity
Commission as a Charitable Incorporated Organisation. 
Charity Number: 519767 VAT Number: 997305770. Registered
Office: St Cuthbert’s Hospice, Park House Road, Durham, 
DH1 3QF

Keep Connected with St Cuthbert’s!

How do you want to keep in touch? 
We'd love to keep in touch to let you know how your
kind support makes a difference. If you're happy to
continue to receive post from us you don’t have to do
anything. If you'd like to, you can update your
preferences below, scan the QR code or visit
bit.ly/InsightSS24

“St Cuthbert’s is a lovely, calm and peaceful place” 
“The care given at the Hospice is first class”

The Team at St Cuthbert's Hospice

Thank you all so much for helping us to make every day count and we hope you enjoy reading our
Spring Summer 2024 edition of Insight Magazine! 

Here at St Cuthbert‘s Hospice, w﻿e are always guided by the voice of our patients and their families,
and we wanted to share with you a few of the kind words we‘ve received: 

If you need a copy of any Hospice material in a format that is accessible for you, then please get        
in touch. 


